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To Oregon Legislative Leaders,
I write to express my support for passage of a strong cap and invest policy during the
upcoming legislative session.  I have been an Oregon resident for 32 years and never have I
felt a greater sense of urgency about an issue pending in Salem.  As a mother,  grandmother
and caring community member, I have no choice but to make fighting climate change my
priority.  I implore my elected representatives, to take strong action NOW to protect the future
of Oregon - and consequently our country and world - from the worst effects of climate
change.  I hope for the strongest bill possible that will cap and price carbon and invest in
alternative energy systems.
Sincere thanks,
Margaret (Meg) Bowman
3232 NE 27th Ave.
Portland, OR  97212


